
I wish to formally object to your Draft Local Plan.

The Green Belt should not be built upon. It is there for all of London's residents - not just 
those of Enfield - to enjoy.

I also object to your proposals to build on car parks. Many people are reliant on their cars, 
and without car parks they cannot access local shops, transport hubs or health services.

As for your proposals to build high rise buildings in Enfield, they should not be foisted on 
the Borough's residents.
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